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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2011 9:34 AM 
Subject: Summary of the District Adult High School Co-Enrollment Policies survey 
Attachments: AHS Survey Summary Draft(2).docx 

Statewide E-mail to: Adult Education Directors (district and college) 

Colleagues, 

During yesterday’s Adult Education Bi-monthly Conference Call, we were asked to provide the summary of the District 
Adult High School Co‐Enrollment Policies survey. Please see the attached document for that information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Tara Goodman by e-mail at Tara.Goodman@fldoe.org or by phone at 850/245-
9002. 

Thank you. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
(New FAX:  (850) 245-9052) 
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